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Dear Year 2 Parent/s  
 

We have arranged for Commutual 

to run this “Yum Yum Yummies” 

after-school class for our Year 2 

children and parents.   
 

This is a club for children to 

attend with their parents – and will 

run from 3:15 to 4:00 p.m. on 

Thursdays, starting on Thursday 

22nd February.   It’s all about 

nutrition with lots of fun food 

ideas.    
 

Commutual will run this class free of charge.  Places are limited to 

15 so please respond as quickly as possible to secure your place! 

              

 
Name of child:        Class: Reception 

Yum Yum Yummies 

 

I would like my child to take part in this after-school club. 
 

He/she will be collected at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Signed         Parent/Carer 
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